


 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. Information 

about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 

602. 

 

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact Jasveet Sandhu at 

jasveet.sandhu@fma.govt.nz or phone +64 4 830 5177. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Jasveet Sandhu 

Senior Legal Counsel 

 




